
ULSTER COUNTY LOCAL 856 

NEXT WAVE COMMITTEE  
 

CSEA Next Wave is a community of members dedicated to 

empowering, activating, and developing leadership among the 

future generation of union leaders. We respond to issues that 

affect our members, take an active part in the labor community, 

and ensure that every voice is heard. 

 

All members of CSEA are welcomed and encouraged to join this 

committee.  You are our future and we need you to keep our 

future strong.  If you are interested in being part of the Next 

Wave, please contact us and we will collect your information to 

keep you posted on new and upcoming activities and meetings.  

For information, contact the committee chairperson, Sheri Farrell, 

via call or text at 845-706-1865 or via email at 

sheri@csealocal856.com. 

 


